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Contacts – You can contact us on (01884) 35018. The Pre-school mobile number is 07927057415.  We can also be contacted 

at admin@cullomptonpreschool.org Our website address is www.cullomptonpreschool.org See our website for general 

information and our weekly blog and photos of what children have been doing and learning. ‘Like’ us on Facebook to 

see regular updates of our session activities.  
 

We are very much looking forward to seeing all of the 
children at our Christmas party on Tuesday 12th December 
2023 – you should know by now if your child is invited to the 
morning or afternoon party, all information on timings etc 
has been sent by email.  We are excited for parents and 
family members to see our Christmas Performance at St Andrew’s Church, we are 
doing a performance after both parties.  Be sure to log into our website blog that 
week to see photos of our Christmas Party! Please note that pre-school is closed for 
usual sessions on the day of the party. 

 

An enormous thank you to ‘Big Rob’s 

Christmas Trees’ who donated our 

beautiful Christmas tree again this year!  

You can find them in  

Millenium Way, Cullompton. 

 
 

 

Thank you so much to everyone that 

took part and wore spots – you 

helped to raise an amazing £33.26! 

 
An enormous thank to you all our families for helping and 

supporting us at pre-school this year in so many ways – 

Thank you for all your kind donations of items for our 

sessions, thank you to all the volunteer walkers that have 

helped us on our local trips and thank you for all the 

support with our various fundraising events so far this 

year. Thank you to our parent volunteers that have 

collected Fairshare donations from Tesco for us too and 

to our housekeeper, Sarah, for organising this, 
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Date Details 

Friday 15th December 2023 Last Day of Autumn Term 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 First Day of Spring Term 

 

Christmas Jumpers! Children are invited to wear 

Christmas jumpers, t-shirts or colourful tops until the 

end of term.  Friday 1st December is Christmas Jumper 

Day which is a fundraising event for us – a suggested 

donation of £1 per child. Many thanks. 
 

 

Applications for Primary School Places close on 

15th January 2024 
 

How to Apply for a Primary School Place in Devon 
You can apply online at www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline 

Devon Admissions team can be contacted at 
admissions@devon.gov.uk 

You can call the Helpline on 0345 155 1019 
 

 

 

 

This is the last newsletter of 2023! 

We would like to wish all our children and their families 

A Merry Christmas 

And a very happy 

New Year! 
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